Good day Mr. Tounget:

Thank you for your service to the city.

| am a resident of Pemberton Heights at 1012 Gaston Avenue, and | am disappointed that my block and some
others are grouped with West campus. The residents and property owners of West campus are opponents, of
sorts, and the influence that homeowners like me will have on the council will be insignificant when compared to
the moneyed developers with their expensive lawyers like Richard Suttle and deep pockets. However, our most
immediate problem is not the prospect of redevelopment, but the late night noise from west campus projecting
west across Lamar and the unresponsive police who have, more than once, come to my house at 7 am saying they
can't find the noise. We have more in common with Tarry Town, and in the future we will need to band with Tarry
Town when muni and WAYA are to be replaced because of UT's plan to redevelop the Brackenridge tract. Most
public facilities for growing children have been located in east Austin lately, and those are too far for us to travel
to on a daily basis. But even if we have the wrong city councilman, at least we will still have one whose job it is to
serve us second only to the West campus developers.

Jenny Robertson Johnson



